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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Welcome back to the new School Year and a special ‘welcome’ to the new pupils and staff who have joined us 

this year.  Already, everyone is settling in and we look forward to a successful and happy year ahead.     

Don’t forget to take a look at our twitter account - @minster_jun_sch       Mr. Davies is getting everyone fit by 

starting a weekly fitness mile.                          The following dates are coming up :  
 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS / STAFF SOCIAL MEETING – TUESDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER 6.30- 8.00pm  (Invitation below) 
 

MacMILLAN COFFEE MORNING – FRIDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 9.30-11.OOam –Coffee and cakes for sale  

                in aid of this worthwhile charity 

ENRICHMENT WORKSHOPS ARE STARTING ON MONDAY 1ST OCTOBER.   You will shortly receive a  

                                                               letter explaining the process of booking the workshops ‘on line’ 
 

                                       HARVEST FESTIVAL AT THE MINSTER CROYDON -  FRIDAY 5TH OCTOBER 2.30pm 

HEAD’S COFFEE MORNING – TUESDAY 16TH OCTOBER 9.00pm 
 

         INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOS – FRIDAY 19TH OCTOBER 
 

HALF TERM – WEEK BEGINNING MONDAY 22ND OCTOBER 
 

  CURLEWS CLASS ASSEMBLY – THURSDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 9.00am 
 

PARENTS’ EVENING – WEDNESDAY 21ST NOVEMBER 
 

         STAFF INSET DAY -  FRIDAY NOVEMBER 30th.  SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

CHRISTMAS FAIR – FRIDAY 7TH DECEMBER 3.30pm 
 

PENGUINS CLASS ASSEMBLY – THURSDAY 14TH DECEMBER 9.00am 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH – TUESDAY 18TH DECEMBER                       SCHOOL ENDS – FRIDAY 21ST DECEMBER 

 

 

 
INVITATION 

Please join all the Junior staff on : 

TUESDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER       at 6.30 to 8.00pm 

You will be able to ask any questions and to find out what is happening 

in the school.      There will be tours around the school.     

Refreshments will be available. 
  

If you bring your child/children along, we will be providing a crèche, so 

please fill out the form below.  There will be a crèche in the Dining 

Room and children will not be allowed in the main school hall.    
 

We look forward to see you. 

 CRECHE for PARENTS / CARERS MEETING on 25th SEPTEMBER 

NAMES OF CHILDREN ……………………………………………………………                                        AGE OF CHILD ……………… 
 

 

                                        ……………………………………………………………                                                                   …………….. 
 

                                        …………………………………………………………..                                                                    …………….. 
 
 

Parents / carers name ………………………………………………………….              Signature ………………………….………………. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


